
Entering Program Codes When Using Software (e.g. EDI Claims Link or Direct 
Data Entry) developed by the Collaborative 
 
Due to the different means of inputting bills in the system that the Collaborative has 
designed for DMH (e.g. EDI Claims Link or Direct Data Entry), when inputting multiple 
claims for a single consumer, please remember that you will need to be alert to ensure 
that the appropriate program code is applicable for the claim submitted.  Note that each 
time the program changes, you will need to exit from the line claim screen to enter the 
appropriate program code.  Please note that program codes are required. 
 
 


